
The Sustainability Faculty Scholars Program identifies, supports, and recognizes faculty who
are interested in incorporating or enhancing a focus on sustainability, broadly defined, in their
teaching. By the end of the 2024-2025 academic year, each participant will have successfully
integrated sustainability into one course in their academic discipline, and they will receive
$1,000 for completing all requirements in the program.

The 2024-2025 cohort of Sustainability Faculty Scholars are required to attend four workshops.
The workshops are designed to deepen understanding of sustainability, prompt critical reflection
on curriculum and pedagogy, and foster a dynamic professional learning community. There will
also be opportunities to collaborate with and be mentored by previous Sustainability Faculty
Scholars at other gatherings and events.

Applicants are encouraged to consider sustainability broadly, including the most common pillars
of environmental, social, and economic sustainability, as well as the United Nations Sustainable
Development Goals. Interest in the intersections of sustainability and social justice is also
welcome, including topics such as environmental racism and climate literacy.

Letters of application should be emailed to Scott Morrison, Faculty Fellow for Sustainability, by
5:00 pm on Friday, October 25th. Permanent, full-time faculty from every discipline are invited
to apply. The Sustainability Faculty Scholars Program is committed to inclusive excellence.
Applicants from diverse backgrounds and experiences are encouraged to apply. Information
about what to include in the letter of application is below.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me!

Scott Morrison, Ph.D.
Department of Education and Wellness
Dr. Jo Watts Williams School of Education
Faculty Fellow for Sustainability
Elon University
smorrison7@elon.edu
336-278-5947

https://www.elon.edu/u/fa/sustainability/get-involved/facultystaff-opportunities/sustainability-faculty-scholars/
https://sdgs.un.org/goals
https://sdgs.un.org/goals
mailto:smorrison7@elon.edu


In your letter of application to be considered for the 2024-2025 Sustainability Faculty
Scholars Program, address the following questions.

What is your interest in sustainability? Why do you want to become a Sustainability Faculty
Scholar?

What do you hope to get out of the Sustainability Faculty Scholar Program? What would make
this a worthwhile experience for you?

Is there a particular course that you would like to enhance or create with a focus on
sustainability? If so, what are some of your ideas?

Can you commit to the following workshop dates?

- #1: Tuesday, December 17, 2025, 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm

- #2: Monday, January 27, 2025, 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm

- #3: TBD: March or April, 2025

- #4: Tuesday, May 20, 2025, 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm


